Aledo Growth Committee
November 7, 2022
Meeting Minutes

Co-Chair Dan Reilley began the AGC meeting at 6:02 p.m. and reviewed the agenda for the meeting.

Joshua Cogburn of Huckabee Inc reviewed what improvements would be included in the
various high school renovation options presented to the committee at the last meeting. He also
discussed the TEA and code requirements for the renovation project options.

Presentation

Dr. Susan Bohn, Superintendent, reviewed how academic and co-curricular programming could
be structured for each of the discussed high school options as presented at the last AGC
meeting. Aledo High School Principal Angi Tims, Fine Arts Coordinator Missey Head, and
Athletics Director Steve Wood were present to address specific committee member questions.
Presentation

The committee members engaged in group work focusing on considering the academic and
co-curricular opportunities provided to students in each high school option. Committee members
shared their thoughts/discussions within their small group with the entire committee.

Mr. Cogburn reviewed several additional high school options that the committee members had
requested at the last AGC meeting to be considered.
Presentation

Co-Chairs Kelli Stumbo and Dan Reilley presented a quick overview of everything the
committee has discussed up to this point. The co-chairs then asked the committee members to
brainstorm what other information they would like to have prior to starting the process of building
a draft bond package, and to consider individually what they might include in a possible bond
package.

Presentation

Mr. Reilley and Ms, Stumbo adjourned the meeting at 8:34 p.m.
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